
Dear Legislator, 

 

I am deeply concerned about Joe Biden’s proposed amendments to the 

World Health Organization’s (WHO) charter, which would cede U.S. authority 

over our health care, our borders and our laws to unelected, 

nongovernmental global governing bodies. 

 

This loss of sovereignty will directly undercut the individual freedom of 

Americans. This is unacceptable. 

WHO has come under repeated investigation for corruption, scandals and 

lies. WHO has proven to be closely tied with and/or influenced by the 

Chinese Communist Party (CCP). This has become especially apparent 

during the COVID pandemic. 

 

At the same time, there has been significant outcry from voters across 

America against digital vaccine credentials (Vaccine Passports) and other 

government efforts to trace and track law-abiding citizens. In March 2022, 

WHO launched its global push for Vaccine Passports to restrict and control 

the movement and freedom of the world’s population. 

 

Meanwhile, more than 20 U.S. states have taken steps to limit or completely 

ban the use of Vaccine Passports or other digital proof of vaccination. 

 

I urge you to do everything in your power to stop attempts by Joe Biden to 

put the free and independent citizens of the United States of America under 

the United Nations and the World Health Organization. 

Sincerely, 
(Your Name) 
 


